
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE 
THE CAPITOLA CITY COUNCIL 

INTRODUCTION  OF AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE ZONING CODE 
TO ADD DEFINITIONS FOR TRANSITIONAL AND SUPPORTIVE  HOUSING 

AS REQUIRED BY STATE LAW 
 

NOTICE  IS HEREBY  GIVEN  that a Public Hearing will be held before the City 
Council of the City of Capitola on Thursday, March 12, 2015, at 7:00P.M.  in the City Hall 
Council Chambers, 420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, California, for consideration of an 
ordinance amending the City of Capitola Zoning Code to add Definitions for Transitional 
and Supportive Housing as required by State law. 

 
Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard at the Public Hearing. 

Testimony may be presented in person or submitted in written form prior to the hearing 
and made a part of the hearing record. 

 
If you require special assistance in order to attend the meeting, including needs 

addressed by the Americans with Disabilities Act, please notify the City at least 3 days 
prior to the meeting by calling (831) 475-7300. 

 
Copies of the proposed fee schedule and further information on this subject may 

be obtained from the Office of the City Clerk, 420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA  95010. 
 
 
 
 
 
DATED: February 27, 2015 


